
 

 

 

Year Group: Nursery 

Week beginning: 26.6.17 

Next week we are going to continue thinking about a book called ‘Come away from the water, Shirley!’  

The weather was very warm last week and we spent lots of time in the Outdoor Area.  We have re-

scheduled lots of our indoor activities so that we can complete them this week. 

We will be: 

 Writing the words to the untold story – what is Shirley doing while her parents are sunbathing? 

 Creating our own treasure island pictures using dried food. 

 Describing treasure islands using a range of adjectives 

 Using 2D shapes to create pictures 

 Practising for our Class Assembly 

Important Reminders: 

 

 The Reception Open Morning will take place on Thursday 29th June at 9.00am.  This is a 

fantastic opportunity for parents to come and meet the children’s new teachers and find out which 

classroom they will be learning in! 

 

 Our Class Assembly will be taking place on Thursday afternoon, at 3.15pm.  We start very 

promptly so please don’t be late, as you may not be allowed to come in. 

 

 

 We will be concluding our learning on Pirates next week and to celebrate we will be having a 

‘Pirate Day’ on Friday.  The children can come to school dressed in pirate clothes and we will 

be making props during the week. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


